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Dear Ms. Brown, 
 
Thank you for sharing the proposed zoning regulation text amendment and 
zoning map amendment. The Regional Planning Commission (RPC) reviewed 
the referrals at its meeting on Thursday, July 11, 2024. 
 
By resolution, the RPC has determined that the proposed zoning regulation 
amendment and zoning text amendment do not appear to cause any negative 
inter-municipal impacts to the towns in the South Central Region nor does there 
appear to be any negative impacts to the habitat or ecosystem of the Long Island 
Sound. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Kevin Curry 
Chair, Regional Planning Commission 

 

 

Alex Hutchinson 
 

Charles Andres 
 

Vacant 
 

Sean Cosgrove 
 

Jay Cruickshank 
(Executive Committee) 
 

Carol Snow 
(Executive Committee) 
 

Kevin Curry 
(Chair) 
 

Robert Satti 
(Secretary) 
 

Vacant 
 

Tricia Mase 
(Executive Committee) 
 

Roderick Williams 
 

Tom Torrenti 
 

Jeffrey Kohan 
(Executive Committee) 

Vacant 
 

Andrew Skolnick 
(Vice-Chair) 
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